
WELLFLEET RECYCLING COMMITTEE 
Meeting Minutes for July 10, 2018 

Wellfleet Library Conference Room 11 am 
 
Members Present: Lonni Briggs, Jaya Karlson, Christine Shreves, Charles Thibodeau, Lydia Vivante 
Others Present: Mike Cicale (Transfer Station Foreman), Camilla (Visitor from Cambridge) 
Next Meeting: Tuesday, August 7, 2018 
Meeting called to order at 11:00 am. 
 
MINUTES (action items in bold type) 
 
1. ReFill Wellfleet: check if Rec Bldg water station sponsor sign is ready to pick up. Lydia has started the Marina grant. 

COA bottle refill currently being installed. Lydia researching Kleen Kanteen co-branding for Rec Dept reusable bottles 
for day campers. 
 

2. July Cape & Islands Solid Waste Professional Quarterly Review to be held in Wellfleet July 26th (Kari Parcell). 
MassDEP staff will discuss 2020 Solid Waste Master Plan, Recolor Paints to discuss status of Latex Paint recycling 
effort.  
Kari reported that 3 PGA  (Processed Glass Aggregate) proposals were received by MassDEP – Eastham, Dennis, 
Wellfleet. 
 

3. Recycing Committee (RC) to make Quarterly Review Meeting a Zero Waste event.  
Lydia proposed RC purchase 3 dozen napkins as an addition to Community Cutlery + (CC). Motion approved 
unanimously. Lonni, Lydia, Jaya, Christine & Mike plan to attend. 
Assignments: Compost – Beth; Comm. Cutlery, new Napkins, Water Dispenser, order lunch – Lydia; Mugs from Swap 
Shop , chips & cookies, ice tea, sparkling water – Christine. 
 

4. Mike reported that St. Vincent de Paul volunteers may collect returnable glass in the future at Transfer Station 
(currently glass is not collected). 
 

5. Outer Cape Zero Waste poster: Lydia designed Zero Waste poster which recognizes CARE as water station sponser 
and promotes CARE’s Skip the Straw campaign. Poster put up at beach office, Rec bldg., Library, Town Hall, and on 
RC website, wellfleetrecycles.org. 
Summer Recycling Guide updated to promote CARE’s Save the Straw campaign and sponsorship of Rec bldg water 
refill station. 200 copies of Summer Recycling Guide distributed at Library, Chamber of Commerce, beach office, 
DPW building and Town Hall. 
 

6. OysterFest Recycling planning: Christine will be meeting with SPAT this month to start recycling planning. Discussed 
shorter shifts for Waste Stations (1 or 2 hrs vs 3 hrs) and volunteer recruitment. 
 

7. DPW budget for Fiscal Year 2019 (started July 1st) is $100. No RDP funds are available for RC use. 
 

8. Mike asked for RC input on future corrugated metal Swap Shop building. Lonni volunteered to work with Mike. Lonni 
needs a site plan of the TS. 

Future: Recycling IQ Kit (MassDEP), Gabrielle request for RC support for Cultural grant for Alex Eaves film. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 12:15 pm. 


